
November 2019 President’s Newsletter 

 

Hi guys, 

The season begins with Monday Play, next week, on November 4th. Signup sheet, 

on the website will open tomorrow, Sunday October 27th. First event is Individual 

Low Gross/Low Net Flighted. Signups will close each Friday promptly at 5 PM. 

The first Tournament of the season, The Welcome Back Memorial, is on Monday 

November 18th. This event is currently full with 80 players. Tournament Chairman, 

Tom Sweet has started a wait list. The flyer for The Holiday Tournament on 

Monday December 9th will be coming out soon. 

Membership Dues for the new season are now due. Please fill out the 

membership Form, on the website, and deliver along with your check to 

membership Chairman, Mike Budd. 

Ken Smooke is Chairman of the nominating committee for the Board Officers for 

2020. He has formed a team consisting of Board and non-Board members to 

create a slate of candidates for the election. If you have any input, please provide 

it to Ken. The election of your 2020 Board will take place at the General Meeting 

scheduled for Monday December 2nd at 4 PM. 

The Monday Play Coordinator position is an impossible task for any one person to 

handle. I want to thank Don Evans for all of his efforts to handle the coordination 

required to do that job. I have asked Don to turn over the position to Dennis 

Asher for the remainder of 2019. Dennis will not be working alone at any time 

during these few months. A team has been formed to provide the support needed 

to complete the tasks required as efficiently as possible. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone on the course. 

Thanks, 

Joe Rutherford  

President TLQMC  


